
 

 

 

 

 

 

Per the State Fire Marshall, holiday decorations need 

to be labeled U.L. fire retardant.  A label stating only U.L. or U.L. 

flame resistant is not acceptable.  No live/“real” trees, wreaths 

or Poinsettias are allowed.  No combustible decorations can be 

used, including wrapping doors in wrapping paper.  Any 

electrical cords must be plugged directly into outlets and, as 

always, no power strips or extension cords can be used.   

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this, please contact Toni.  

Toni – Maintenance Director – 701-572-6766 

 
 

Friends and Family Christmas Party! 

Come enjoy Christmas goodies and take a picture with your 

loved ones and Santa and Mrs. Claus.   

SAVE THE DATE! Saturday, December 16th from 2-4p.  
 

 

Christmas Dinner – December 25th at 11:30a 
 

Space is limited – 2 guests per resident, please.  RSVP with Salina 

in Activities by December 18th to reserve your place at our table.  

*Please note, there is a $15.50/plate charge for this meal. This fee 

needs to be paid in advance and can be done at the front desk at 

Bethel. *  

Salina – Activities Director – 701-572-6766 


